ST. FRANCIS TRAVELS LLP

P-188, CIT Scheme IV M, Suren Sarkar Road, Kolkata-700010 LLPIN : AAJ-4849
Phone : =91 33 2363 3015 / 9378

Ref: 21-22/AC/044 Dated: 17/03/2022

NOTICE
17th March 2022
ENROLMENT IN BUS SERVICES IN NEW SESSION

Due to the gap of two years in school bus operations the schools have to plan afresh
and ascertain the firm list of school bus availing students. As such we request the
cooperation of the parents/guardians in the following manner:

1. Students who wish to enroll for school bus services should preferably do so
before the 31st of March 2022.

2. Students who are continuing from previous years should deposit the first
quarter fees preferably by 31st of March 2022 to indicate their continuance.

3. Those parents/guardians who have previously submitted bus discontinuation
letters must enroll afresh by the 31st of March 2022 to avail school bus services.

4. School Bus Fees book will be available at the respective school accounts
offices from the 22nd of March 2022. Enrolment is continuing at the accounts
offices even without the fees book, which may be collected later.

5. Timely enrolliment and confirmation will enable the school bus authorities to
plan the routes and offer efficient bus services from the very first day of school
itself, i.e., 11th of April 2022.

6. Please note that all students will be screened for temperature before boarding
the bus. Those failing the temperature criterion will be denied boarding keeping
in mind the safety of other students.

7. Please keep patience for the first few days with respect to pick up and drop of
students as it will take that time for the routes to settle down.

8. The above is subject to the applicable guidelines of the Govt. of West Bengal
issued from time to time.
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